
 

April 14th, 2021 
 

KNOW YOUR ROLE! KNOW THE PROTOCOLS! 
 

The following best practices are intended to offer guidance to our Germantown Soccer community. 

Adherence to these considerations and recommendations does not ensure immunity from exposure. 

Germantown Soccer Club makes no representations and assumes no responsibility for individual activity 

or participation decisions by Coaches, Parents, or Players. 
 

Coaches, please take note of the following items prior to conducting your team training: 
 

• Ensure the health and safety of your players. Inquire how the athletes are feeling, send them 

home if they act or discuss feeling ill. 

• Follow all established federal, state, and local protocols. 

• Ensure all athletes have their individual equipment (ball, water bottles, bag, etc.) and prohibit 

them from sharing anything. Equipment placement should be spaced at least 6 feet apart. 

• The coach is the only person to handle cones, disks, etc. 

• Wash and sanitize your own equipment after every session. 

• Increase your communication with parents, they need to know what you are doing as a coach and 

club to maintain their safety. 

• Have fun, stay positive – players and parents are looking to you to stay calm, supportive, and 

caring during this time. 


